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ST1.1- Council Member Appointments to Committees, Boards and External Bodies 

 

Date:   December 11, 2018 

To:      Chair, Mayor John Tory and Striking Committee Members 

Re:      General Government and Licensing Committee 

 

Dear Striking Committee, 

 

I am very pleased to put my name forward for the appointment to serve on the General Government and 

Licensing Committee for the new term of Council. 

 

As Chair of the Government Management Committee for 7 years I have moved the City forward in a number of 

important initiatives with enhancement to municipal governance, contribution in municipal election reform as 

well as the strides in accelerating Open Data in the City of Toronto across all divisions.  My contributions I feel 

have advanced the City of Toronto's standings as a leader ensuring the city is transparent, efficient and a great 

resource to all.  Our open government policies have provided residents with the tools needed to participate and 

interact with the city.  I have been proud to serve as Chair and look forward to continuing to contribute to the 

newly named General Government and Licensing Committee.   

 

I look forward to continuing to make significant contributions to the General Government and Licensing 

Committee.  I will fulfill the work of the committee with great purpose and will hold my responsibility in 

attending and participating in meetings.  

 

I look forward to your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Councillor Paul Ainslie 

City of Toronto 

Scarborough East Ward 24 
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